
 
 
 

 
 
 

      
 
 

  
 

 
   

 

 
 
  

 
   

PUBLIC NOTICE 

The Bath County Planning Commission will meet on Monday, January 27, 2025 at 6:00 
p.m., or as soon thereafter, in the Room 115 of the Bath County Courthouse to participate in 
discussion with BARC Electric Cooperative on capacity and upgrades. Also in attendance will be 
members from Bath County Board of Supervisors and Bath County Economic Development 
Authority to participate in discussion at the meeting. 

Please address all correspondence to:  Bath County Planning Commission, c/o Building, 
Planning & Zoning Office, Box 216, Warm Springs, Virginia  24484. For more information, 
contact the Building, Planning & Zoning Office by calling (540)839-7236, or e-mail at 
sherry.ryder@bathcountyva.gov. 

Bath County intends to comply with the requirements of the Americans with Disabilities 
Act. Should you need special assistance or accommodations in order to participate, please contact 
the Building, Planning & Zoning Office at least two work days prior to the date of meeting. 
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